
Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
 
Dr. Larry Maile 
President  
USA Powerlifting  
1120 Huffman Road  
Suite 24 / #223  
Anchorage, Alaska  
99515  
Re: Resignation from USA Powerlifting  
 
Dear Dr. Larry Maile,  
 
Effective immediately, and upon receipt of this letter, dated Wednesday, May 11, 2022, I have 
resigned my membership with USA Powerlifting.  
 

 the new IPF Affiliate for the United States.  
 
As a member of Powerlifting America, I cannot be involved with an organization that conducts 
unauthorized drug-tests on athletes.  
 
I ask that you provide confirmation of my resignation from USA Powerlifting.  
 
Furthermore, I that my decision(s) as a member in good standing with USA 
Powerlifting be respected.  
 
Thank you for your assistance!  
 
 
John Smith  
USAPL Membership # 
 
 




